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When I first moved to Oregon I could not believe how easy it was to vote.  In other 

states where I have lived we had in person voting and I was not always able to take 

off work or when I had young children was just not possible to stand in line for a long 

time to vote.  Being able to vote on at home allows me to read about each candidate, 

do my research and vote carefully.  Please keep mail in voting.  It is so important for 

encouraging everyone to vote.  Getting a ballot in the mail and being able to mail it in 

removes barriers for so many people.  


